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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Support for LRT

From: Erinn Turnbull

Sent: March-21-17 6:20 PM

To: Johnson, Aidan; Office of the Mayor
Subject: Support for LRT

Good day Aidan and Fred :)
Another LRT "milestone" is coming up next week, so thought I would send an email to express my very strong

continued support for Hamilton LRT and BLAST.
Thank you for (and please keep up!) the great work you both have done in support of LRT.

Erinn Turnbull




